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Report Highlights:

German companies produced 37 % more meat substitute products in the first quarter of 2020 than in the 
previous year.  But, the market still represents only a small niche.



According to the German Federal Statistical Office, the production of meat substitute products 
increased significantly in Germany in the first quarter of 2020. Compared to the previous year, the 
sales volume increased by 37 percent to about 20,000 tons.  At the same time, production value of 
meat substitute products such as vegetarian spreads and patties or tofu increased by 36 percent 
to 85.1€ million in the first quarter of 2020.  According to the Federal Statistics Office, total production 
in Germany reached a value of 272.8€ million in 2019.  However, this number is still relatively low 
compared to meat production.  The production value of meat, poultry meat and processed meat 
amounted to 40.1€ billion in 2019.  Unfortunately, there is no data on trade with meat substitutes. 

Meat substitutes are currently considered a trend product for consumers looking for healthier and 
more climate friendly products.  The ongoing animal welfare discussion in Germany and recent 
scandals in the slaughter and meat industry have also contributed to the increase in production.  The 
COVID-19 outbreaks among workers in Europe's largest slaughterhouse put labor conditions in June 
2020 in the spotlight, which will likley contribute to greater demand over the next year. 
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